
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

The Warehouse Ltd 

 Tresor Dore brand Chocolate Seashells (45g and 225g) 

All batches 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention customers 

 

The Warehouse Ltd is recalling the above product due to the presence of 
an undeclared allergen (peanuts).  

 

If you have an allergy or intolerance to peanuts and have purchased any of 
the above product please do not consume. If you have consumed this 
product and have any concerns about your health, seek medical advice.   

 

The affected product is sold in The Warehouse stores throughout New 
Zealand. Consumers with a peanut allergy or intolerance should return the 
product to this store for a full refund. If you are not allergic or intolerant to 
peanut this recall does not affect you. 

 

The Warehouse Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

The Warehouse Ltd 

0800 422 274 


